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Johnson-Brock School Board Vacancy Discussed

(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School District will be advertising to fill a vacancy
on the School Board.

Steve Clark who was Vice President of the Board passed away in July.
Superintendent Jeff Koehler said during Monday nights meeting that Clark wold
be missed as a Board member, Parent and Community member.

The Johnson-Brock Board will appoint someone to fulfill the rest of the term on
the Board, which runs until 2020.

Anyone interested in serving on the Johnson-Brock School Board may contact
Superintendent Jeff Koehler.
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